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20th October, 2022

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a lovely, relaxing October week with your family.  We have a busy second term ahead and here are some dates for your diary.  

Parent Consultations – Tuesday 25th October
Just a reminder that our parent consultations will take place in the school on Tuesday 25th October.  If you have not yet booked an appointment, please contact Mrs. Sneddon in the school office.  

West Lothian College Trip P2/1 – Tuesday 25th October
Miss Topping and the P2/1 children will be visiting West Lothian College on Tuesday 25th October to participate in outdoor learning activities with some of the college students.  

Halloween Party – Friday 28th October
We will be holding a Halloween disco on Friday 28th October for all children in P1 – P7 from 11 am to 12.15 pm in the community hall.  Children should arrive in school with their costumes on as class teachers will be doing Halloween games and activities in the classroom before the party starts.  A donation of £1 towards the cost of party food would be gratefully received.  

Foodbank Friday – Friday 28th October
Our next Foodbank Friday will be held on 28th October. We raised a massive 305 items from our first Foodbank Friday, these donations were gratefully received by the Foodbank. 



Anti-bullying Celebration  - Monday 14th November

To celebrate anti-bullying day, we are taking part in the Odd Sock day on 14th November. Children can wear odd socks to school. Please note this celebration is to raise awareness and no donations are required




Assembly on Remembrance Day  - Friday 11th November

Parents of P7/6 children are invited to celebrate Remembrance Day at an assembly which will be led by our Primary 7/6 pupils.  

Children In Need Fundraiser – Friday 18th November

Donations will be gratefully received for Children In Need. Pupils will have a fun day which will include either performing or being an audience member for our talent show: ‘Longridge has Talent.’  

World Children’s Day – Monday 21st November

As we begin our journey towards receiving our Rights Respecting Schools Award, on 21st November we will celebrate World Children’s Day which celebrates the anniversary of adoption of the Convention on the Rights of the Child. Children are invited to wear Blue for this celebration. Please note this celebration is to raise awareness and no donations are required.  

Longridge Christmas Fayre

Our Christmas Fayre will take place on Friday 2nd December from 9.30 am to 12pm.  If you would be interested in setting up a stall at our Christmas Fayre, please call Mrs. Sneddon to let her know.  We are also looking for donations for our tombola and Christmas hamper raffles.  Please hand in all donations to Mrs. Sneddon in the office.  


Thank you for your continued support.  






Theresa McLaren
Head Teacher
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